
  
 

Central Garage Construction Project, fall 2014 
 

Per the University Architect’s Office, Central Garage (CG) 
Construction Begins Sunday, Sept. 21.  
 

CG will remain OPEN during construction but some spaces will be 
restricted to allow the construction team access to repair sections of 
the garage.  
 

Core garages will likely fill earlier in the day during this project, Green 
permit holders have access to SG by swiping an active Viking ID card 
to enter and exit the garage. 
 

Alternate parking for Green permit holders: 

• East Garage (enter off Chester Ave near E. 25th Street) 

• Main Garage (enter off E. 22nd, north of Euclid) 

• West Garage (enter off E. 18th Street between Euclid & Chester) 

• South Garage, requires valid Viking card, (enter off E. 21st Street 
south of Prospect) 

• Lot 20 (enter off Chester or E. 19th Street) 

• Lot 61 (enter off Chester, near E. 24th Street) 
 

We understand that this construction project may cause 
inconvenience to the campus community. We greatly appreciate your 
patience and understanding while the necessary repairs are made. 
Please email parking@csuohio.edu with any parking related 
questions during this project. 
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